From:
Sent:

Subject:

Daren Zuk

27 November 2023 12:02

Planning

FW: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P

From: .Queens Pub I

Sent: 24 November 2023 17:12

Subject:

Planning Application: 2023/3861/P

Hi Darren,

T hope this message finds you well. T wanted to share some thoughts regarding the entrances at Primrose
Hill within the Royal Parks.

1.

Park Management: Implementing gates at the entrances could contribute positively to the
management of the park by allowing better control of access and creating a more secure
environment.

Conservation-Grade Materials: If feasible, using conservation-grade iron materials for the gates,
designed in sympathy with the conservation zone and existing fencing, would be ideal to maintain
the park's aesthetic appeal.

Proper Installation: For long-lasting functionality, ensuring the gates are properly installed with
heavy-duty hinges, locks, and gate wheels is crucial.

Temporary Gates: It might be worth considering the removal of the current temporary stainless
steel gates. Their damaged appearance could be seen as detracting from the overall charm of
Primrose Hill.



I understand the challenges and considerations involved in making such changes. I'm open to further
discussions or providing more details if needed.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Best regards,

Kind Regards,
Fraser Newman
General Manager

49 Regents Park Road
Primrose Hill

London

NW1 8XD

www.thequeensprimrosehill.co.uk

If you’re searching for that perfect present, or can’t decide what to gift a loved one, colleague or friend, why not
treat that special someone to the gift of the pub. That way they can choose their own feel-good experience,
whether it be a monetary voucher to spend at their favourite pub or an indulgent getaway experience to one of our
boutique hotels.
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Reliance upon information or requests contained in or attached to this electronic document is solely at the
recipient's own risk. Young & Co.'s Brewery, P.L.C. will only accept responsibility or enter into engagements when
the recipient is supplied with a document or memorandum bearing a manuscript signature of a Director or other
authorised signatory.

The views and opinions expressed in the email are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the
company. By communicating with Young's employees by email, any persons external to Young's will be deemed to
have consented to having their communications monitored if breaches of the communications policy are suspected.

The content of this e-mail is confidential, for the addressee only and may contain legally privileged information. The
content is not to be disclosed to anyone other than the addressee. Unauthorised recipients are requested to
preserve this confidentiality and to advise us as soon as possible of any error in transmission.

Whilst Young's has taken reasonable precautions to check out-going emails for viruses, it is seen as the recipient'’s
responsibility to check it and any attachments for viruses on receipt.

Young & Co.'s Brewery, P.L.C. Copper House, 5 Garratt Lane, London, SW18 4AQ
Reg. No. 32762 England & Wales




